
DUES DEDUCTION 

NSHE will continue to provide the option for and administer payroll dues deduction for NFA, as per 
current practice. This includes processing received NFA membership forms in a timely fashion, 
informing NFA of membership cancellations, and providing NFA with payroll deduction reports on a 
monthly basis. 


